Diane Holt

From: wendybaird@yahoo.com

Sent: Monday, January 28, 2019 12:51 PM

To: Beverly Barker; Diane Holt: Erik Jorgensen; Matthew Evans
Subject: Case Comment Form: Gwendolyn Baird

Name: Gwendolyn Baird

Case Number: SUZ-W-18-02

Email: wendybaird @yahoo.com

Telephone: 2087612618

Address: 2268 E. Courtland Dr
Eagle ID, 83616

Name of Utility Company: Eagle Water
Comment: Please do not approve sale of Eagle Water to Suez. | am an Eagle Water consumer. My friends moved into a
part of Eagle with Suez water. They were out of town for several weeks this summer. During that time, they were

Hopefully, no one on their water system became ill during the confusion of this situation. | ask the Idaho Public Utilities
Commission to consider the first right of refusal of Eagle city to purchase Eagle Water. In addition, | request no sale to
Suez due to this poor personal experience with them.

Unique Identifier: 160.3.201.113



Diane Holt

From: daveshade51@gmail.com
Sent: Sunday, January 27, 2019 7:56 PM
To: Beverly Barker; Diane Holt; Erik Jorgensen; Matthew Evans
Subject: Case Comment Form: David Shade

Name: David Shade
Case Number: SUZ-W-18-01 EAG-W-18-01
Email: daveshade51@gmail.com
Telephone:
Address: 9864 Prairie Rd

Boise ID, 83714-9789

Name of Utility Company: Eagle Water Company
Comment: Regarding the proposed sale of Eagle Water Company,

We reside in “Sage Acres” Subdivision, adjacent to the City of Eagle & foothills/bike park. Our neighborhood was
provided access to water through Eagle Water company several years ago by an LID supported by Ada County and its
Commissioners. Prior to having Eagle water, our private wells provided inconsistent water quality, quantity and
unreliable water pressure. We also lacked access to a community water system for fire protection. We now enjoy
excellent water quality, volume and fire protection which we feel are essential for health, safety and quality of life.

We urge the IPUC to hold a meeting in Eagle to allow public testimony.
We believe it will best serve Eagle Water consumers for the City of Eagle to purchase, own and manage all assets and

rights of Eagle Water Company.
We feel the City of Eagle will share the interests of its local residents.

We oppose the sale to Suez as they are an international company and it is unclear how those water resources will be
utilized and managed under their control.

Respectfully,
David and Loree Shade

Unique Identifier: 160.3.211.205



Diane Holt

From: Jjrservat@msn.com
Sent: Saturday, January 26, 2019 10:43 PM
To: Beverly Barker; Diane Holt; Erik Jorgensen; Matthew Evans
Subject: Case Comment Form: Lana Servatius

Name: Lana Servatius

Case Number: SUZ-W-18-02

Email: jrservat@msn.com

Telephone: 208-761-0675

Address: 1334 E Fairway Dr
Eagle ID, 83616

Name of Utility Company: Eagle Water Company
Comment: | do not want the Eagle Water company to sell their water company to Suez. | am asking you to look at the
bad reputation Suez has and the poor service Suez provides to their customers and please do not approve this sale. | am

in favor of the City of Eagle purchasing the Eagle Water Company.

Unique Identifier: 160.3.206.112



